
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th October, 2022 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 

 

The Year 2 teachers are currently preparing to write end of year reports which will 

include  photos of learning across the curriculum. To show some of the Adventure 

Way attributes e.g. collaboration, we need to include other students in these 

photos. We need permission for your child to be in photos used on other children’s 

reports.  

 

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s teacher by this Friday 

21st October, either by email or in hard copy. 

 

With thanks, 

 

Vanessa Burn 

Year 2 Team Leader 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

I give permission / do not give permission for my child’s photo 

to be used on other children’s reports. 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________  

         

Room Number: _______ 

 

Parent / caregiver name: ______________________________   

         

Signature: ____________________________ 

 


